
 

                                                        

Parent Information          2nd February 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Spare Clothes 
 
Can we ask all parents to send in a spare set of clothes in a named bag for whilst their child is 
in school.  If the clothing is then used, please ensure a replacement is sent.  Unfortunately, 
we no longer have any spare clothing to give out in the case of an accident or spillage as 
many items previously loaned have not been returned.   
 
Should your child not have a change of clothes, unfortunately they won’t be able to play in 
the rain or mud! 
 
Regards 
 
Miss Finney 
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